
                 July 10, 2025​
Dear Second Grade Friend, 

Can you believe it’s almost time to come back to school? I 
hope you’ve had a great summer and have done many fun 

and exciting things! My family and I have had lots of 
adventures—going to the beach, traveling to New York, 

camping in Maine, boating on the ocean and swimming in 
our pool. 

I’ve had a wonderful summer, but I can’t wait to start 
a brand-new school year with you on August 26th! I’ve 

been busy getting our classroom ready and planning lots 
of fun activities. This year, we’ll sing songs, read poetry, 
dance, create art projects, and learn so many amazing 

new things together. 
I also hope you can come to the Back-to-School Social on 
August 25th. You’ll be able to visit our classroom, meet 

me, and say hello to some of your classmates. If you have 
your school supplies, you can bring them with you then. 

Enjoy the rest of your summer! I can’t wait to see you 
soon. 

Your Friend,​
Mrs. Waterman 

 
 


